Reflection April 2020, Koala Room.

Happy Easter from the Koala room. April has been a fun month for the children. Easter crafts have been explored and our natural leaf collage wall the children
created looks amazing. This prompted some conversations about sustainability, the environment, the weather and the seasons. We included the children in the painting
of some of our outdoor fixtures after the big boat was painted last week. The children helped prepare the surfaces and we talked about tfimber and from where it is
sourced.

We have been talking about the current health issues of the world, explaining social distancing and helping our Koala children embrace change in a very age
appropriate, gentle way. The children already wash their hands well however, we have been emphasising our hygiene practices with extra stories and songs.

Outside the children helped toil the soil in the garden beds to prepare for winter vegetables. The children planted cauliflower, broccoli and spring onions. The
children have enjoyed the indoor and outdoor spaces and playing in the sunshine. There have been less children attending due to the current health situation however
we are looking forward fo having our friends back soon, exploring Autumn and hearing about their family fun times at home.

National Quality Standards. QA1. Educational program and Practice and TRCC Philosophy.







